
 

Av. Alvarez Calderón 185, Piso 7, San Isidro, Lima 27, Perú 

Telf. (511) 622-2300 

 
June 14th, 2022 

 

 

Mr. Carlos Manuel Rodríguez 

Chief Executive Officer and Chairperson- Global Environment Facility 

Global Environment Facility Secretariat 

1818 H Street, NW, Mall Stop P4-400 

Washington, DC, 20433 USA 

 

Dear Mr. Rodríguez, 

 

 

This letter confirms that the Sustainable Cities Integrated Approach Pilot´s child project Support to 

the National Platform for Sustainable Cities and Climate Change in Peru: Lima Metropolitan Area Pilot 

(GEF ID 9077, IDB Technical Cooperation PE-T1355) will complement the World Bank (WB) Loan PE-

9040 (US$ 93,000,000) for the Lima Metropolitano BRT North Extension (P170595) approved by the 

Board on January 30, 2020, and with a closing date on January 31, 2023.  

 

After reviewing relevant information and follow up discussions among the teams we have 

concluded that the GEF project is consistent with the objectives of the Lima Metropolitano BRT North 

Extension (P170595) project financed by the World Bank. Based on these common objectives and 

complementarity of activities, we believe there is a solid ground for cooperation. 

 

Therefore, we recommend the GEF project can be considered and for co-financing of the WB Loan 

PE-9040. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Felipe Targa 

Urban Transport Senior Specialist 

Task Team Leader Lima Metropolitano BRT North Extension (P170595) project 

 

 
cc: Angela Armstrong, World Bank GEF Program Manager.  
     Sebastián Lew, Sector Specialist, Housing and Urban Development, Interamerican Development Bank.  
 


